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McKenna, Ben

From: McKenna, Ben
Sent: Monday, October 12, 2009 12:42 PM
To: 'paresh.khatri@acgov.org'
Cc: Phillips, Hollis
Subject: BP Site No. 11109 Oakland; Request for Extension

Dear Mr. Khatri,

On behalf of Atlantic Richfield Company (a BP Associated Company) ARCADIS would like to request a six-week extension 
of the October 12, 2009 deadline set in Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) letter dated August 13, 2009 for 
the BP Site No. 11109 located at 4280 Foothill Blvd, in Oakland, CA (site). 

The deadline requested the submittal of a Feasibility Study/Corrective Action Plan (FS/CAP) for the implementation of 
remedial activities at the site. ARCADIS would like to request a six-week extension to address the site-specific aspects 
associated with the site and to prepare an appropriate FS/CAP outlining plans for the path forward for remedial 
activities.

We appreciate the understanding of the ACEH and please feel free to contact us with any questions or comments you 
might have. 

Ben McKenna | Geologist | Benino.McKenna@arcadis-us.com
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ARCADIS, Imagine the result
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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